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1 February 2022 
 
Re: Application for post Primary Schools 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
You are now required to make an online application for a Post-Primary place for 
your child.  You will find the online applications portal at the following address:  
 
https://www.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions/ 
 
The on-line application process will be open at 12 noon on Tuesday 1 February 
until 4.00pm on Wednesday 23 February 2022.  
 
I have attached a presentation with some information that I hope will help you in 
your application. It Includes important information and also the criteria for our three 
main feeder schools. I have included a “practice form” that will help guide you as 
you prepare. It may be helpful to have this filled in prior to going online to complete 
your application. 
 
For any parents who wish to have some help or assistance with this, I will be 
available on an appointment basis to guide you through this process. 
 
I will be available from Tuesday 8th February 2022 until Thursday 10th 
February 2022.  
 
If you wish to make an appointment with me, please contact the school office on 
02879632822 
 
I trust you will find this information useful as you navigate this potentially stressful 
process. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Ian Somerville  
Pincipal   

 

https://www.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions/

